
 

 

 
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week. 
 
We are now in the homestretch. It is important that students are here each day and 
focused. We just have a handful of weeks until testing begins. Please help by ensuring 
that your student is at school each day and that they are on time.  
 
Today is the last day to order a yearbook online for $20. The link to order is on the 
Jamestown Middle School website. 
 
Softball and baseball will play on Monday at Northern Middle and on Wednesday at 
Northwest Middle.  
 
That’s all for this week. We look forward to seeing you all back next week! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 


